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Our journey through Nursery is nearly at an 

end……. Can you believe it!  

Time really does fly when you are having fun!  

Thank you to the parents who have made a 

voluntary contribution toward the costs of 

cooking activities. This term this pot of money has 

helped us pay for cooking for Mother’s day, food 

for our special Jubilee tea and cooking related to 

some of our favourite stories – luckily out 

gingerbread men didn’t run away from us!  

If you haven’t made the suggested contribution 

of £15 for the year please see bank details further 

in this newsletter to make your contribution.  

The holidays are a chance for you to enjoy some 

family time and activities.   

This is the link to ’50 things’ app which is a bank of 

some lovely activities that you can enjoy at home 

whatever the weather together as a family. 

Families who have used this app previously found 

it to be a link to lots of fun and practical low cost 

or free activities.  

https://cambspboro.50thingstodo.org/app/os#!/welcome 

 

It is always lovely to see photos of fun activities at 

home so please do email photos to us over the 

holidays, especially if you are returning to Nursery 

in September. The children will enjoy seeing these 

displayed their new classes in September.  

Have a fabulous holiday – stay fun and have fun!  

Claire   

 

 

Invitation for Parents 
 

On Wednesday 20th July we would like to 

invite you to come into nursery and 

enjoy a drink and a biscuit.  See timings 

on the email.  This will give you an 

opportunity to look at the class room 

display and children’s work as well as 

giving the staff opportunity to say good 

bye and thank you to you all before the 

summer holidays.  

 
  

Cooking and snack donation 
 

We have received very few snack and 

cooking monetary donations this year.  

These donations help us fuel enhanced 

learning.  The suggested donation is £5 

per term (£15 for the year).  If you 

haven’t yet and are able to please 

transfer money to the nursery bank 

account (Account number:  25740121 

Sort code: 52-10-46) 

Or hand in your donation to the office.  

Many thanks for your support.  

 

Transition 

We hope the children are enjoying their 

day visits to their new ‘Big’ schools.  To 

help with the transition to primary school 

we are meeting with their new teachers to 

pass on information to them.  We will also 

be sending transition information home to 

you.  If you would like to speak to your 

child’s keyworker at nursery regarding 

transition please speak to their teacher at 

pick up to arrange a time 
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Term Dates 

 

Last day of Summer Term: Wednesday 20th July 

 

Home visits: Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd September 

 

Home visit/Nursery visit: Monday 5th September 

 

Staff training day: Tuesday 6th September 

 
 

  
COVID-19  
We are still managing staff absence due 

to the latest outbreak of Covid.  Please 

monitor your child for the main 

symptoms of Covid.  See this link for the 

latest Covid guidance 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-

with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-

infection-including-covid-19  

September Returners 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming 

back our returners in September along 

with some fresh faces. A schedule for 

your return will be sent out shortly.  

The 1st and 2nd of September the 

teachers will be available for home visits.  

We encourage you to arrange a suitable 

time on one of those days with your new 

class teacher.  If you are unavailable for 

a home visit we would welcome you to 

come to visit the nursery on Monday 5th 

September.  

 

Good Bye Marta! 
 

We are sad to say that Marta 

will be leaving us at the end of 

term.  She will be starting a 

university course in September.  

Marta has been a huge asset 

to the nursery in her assistant 

role.  She has also helped in 

the crèche at the children’s 

centre. We wish her all the best 

in her University course.  

 

 

Theatre Trip 
 

We are really looking forward to our 

theatre trip this Friday.  I am sure the 

children will have lots to tell you about 

‘The Town Mouse and the Country 

Mouse’ after the show.  Please make 

sure you have handed back the 

permission slip before Friday. 
  

Parent Survey 
 

Each year we ask parents to fill in a survey 

to help us to find out what you think we 

have done well, but also what we could 

make better for the future.  Please 

complete the survey which we will send 

tomorrow and bring back by Monday. 
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